
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

City of Richmond Department of Public Works 

Annual “Bring One for the Chipper” 
Christmas Tree Recycling Event 

January 9, 2021  
10 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

 
1710 Robin Hood Road  

(Northeast corner of Robin Hood Road and  
North Arthur Ashe Boulevard)  

 
This event will also include electronics recycling and document shredding. 

 
Shredding - Up to five (5) boxes of paper 

 
Electronics - Computers systems, cables, wires, keyboards, speakers etc. 

Printers, scanners, copiers and fax machines 
VCRs, camcorders, stereos, and all telephones 

Televisions and CRTs (fees vary) 
 

Recycle Bins - Return old recycle bins to be reused 

  
Note: Residents can bring their trees to the event or drop them off from December 26 through 
January 8 at the East Richmond Road Convenience Center, 3800 East Richmond Road, and the 
Richmond Southside Transfer Station, 3520 N. Hopkins Road. Please be advised trees left out 
with your supercan may not be picked up on regular trash collection days because a separate 
truck is needed to collect them. 

 

For more information - Call 646-8325 
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